
·Mr. George Juskalian 
2000 S. Eads Street (Apt 314) 
Arl i ngton, Virginia 22202 

Dear Mr. Juskalian : 

April 11, 1975 

We greatly apprec i ate your renewal of your Stewardship of 
St . Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that purpo se . 

our receipt #20701 is enclosed . 

Sincerely, 

Siran Terzibashian 
Office of the Primate 


